
 

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA 
Regular Meeting Minutes 
Friday October 25, 2019 

________________________________________________________________________ 
A regular meeting for the Associated Students of College of Alameda was held ​Friday October 
25, 2019 at 12:02 p.m. ​in F-216. President Quezon, presiding as chair. The following members 
were present: Roxas, Igot, Dela Cruz, Tigas, Montes de Oca. The following member was absent: 
Tervalon, Ma and Davidson. Quorum was met.  

The agenda was approved as presented.  
Minutes from the October 18, 2019 meeting were approved without objection.  

REPORTS  
Secretary Igot reported back on the Peer Educator Training and attended the Health and 

Safety committee meeting. 
VP Montes de Oca provided a report at the October 22​th​ Board of Trustees meeting and 

discussed the situation regarding the Peralta Federations of Teachers.  
Treasurer Roxas attended the Guided Pathways meeting.  
Officer Tigas attended the ASCOA outreach meeting and is planning on class 

presentations. 
President Quezon reported back on outreach within the campus and announced that there 

will be a Merrit College tour on November 1st. 
Senator Dela Cruz submitted a jacket design. 
Director Butler provided a report on the COA Behavior intervention team. 

STANDING BUSINESS 
VP Montes de Oca gave an update on the Halloween Boo Bash. 
President Quezon presented script for ASCOA Outreach. 

NEW BUISNESS 
Senator Tervalon moved to, “approve $1,300 dollars for Viridian for graphic design 

work.” Motion approved without objection. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:07 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Aja Butler, Director of Student Activities 


